
Commission on the Aging 

4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, Ct 06812 

 

Notice of Cancellation  

Tuesday March 24, 2020 

NF Senior Center, 33 Route 37 

7:30pm 
 

 

The Meeting of the Commission on the Aging 

scheduled for March 24, 2020 has been 

cancelled. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Received by Email on 3/17/2020 @ 8:30 a.m 
By:  Holly Z. Smith, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield 

 


